
	

	

To:	 	 Zeus	SC	Employees	

From:	 	 Bryan	Hamrick	

Date:	 	 September	10,	2018	

Re:	 	 Hurricane	Preparedness	

Zeus	is	monitoring	Hurricane	Florence’s	path	regularly	to	provide	our	employees	with	the	most	current,	
accurate	information	as	possible.		While	it	is	too	early	to	forecast	the	long-distance	direction	of	
Hurricane	Florence,	it	is	always	best	to	be	prepared.		Attached	is	a	copy	of	NOAA’s	(National	Oceanic	
and	Atmospheric	Administration)	suggested	emergency	supplies	to	have	on-hand	in	your	home	in	the	
event	of	damaging	storms	or	hurricanes.	

Please	review	this	list	carefully	and	plan	ahead	as	much	as	possible.		Zeus	will	continue	to	monitor	the	
storm.	

	


